
                                     
  

 

            
          

 

          
28th March, 2024 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
More Success to Report….  
 
In addition to the recent hockey success - Georgia Ferguson was one of only two U11s to be selected to 
represent HCC in the U12s at the County Cup, progressing to the finals and with a 1:1 score at full time, 
finishing runners up to Oxford in a penalty shoot out. They too progress to the Regional competition in April. 
And 2 of our Year 4 children took part in the Winter Dash hosted by The Oratory school last Saturday – Immie 
came 2nd and Olivia came 3rd!  Well done to all – what incredible athletes you are!  Keep it up! 
 
Easter Egg Roll was a great success and thoroughly enjoyed by all!  Apologies to those that couldn’t make the 
changed timing.   
 
Spring Mid Year Reports – have been sent home today via school spider.  If you would like to make an 
appointment with the class teacher to discuss this report please contact us via the school office email address.   
 
School Lunches – Please see attached the new school menu for the summer terms.  We will once again be 
offering baguettes at lunch time with a choice of filling; ham, cheese or tuna.  This is an additional option to the 
main meal or vegetarian option.  Baguettes are the same price as hot school meals, £2.65.  Meals are free up to 
Year 3. 
 
Clubs resume in the first week back.  There are still spaces so please do register your child via school spider. 
 
We wish you all a happy and relaxing Easter Break.  See you on Monday 15th April. 
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